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STARS OF THE WEEK 
 



 

STARS OF THE TERM 
 



 



 

A huge well done to the 20 children, from year 2 to year 6, who 

represented the school at the Olympic Legacy Festival on 

Thursday!  

They all performed amazingly, running their socks off in the 

heat and finishing a brilliant 5th place out of 10 schools!  

 special well done to the year 2 team Lilly, Grace, Charles and 

Mason who  finished first in their race.  Well done all! 

 

 

This week the nursery had the amazing  opportunity 

to see lots of mini beasts from Exmoor Zoo. They saw 

caterpillars for the peacock moth, an African snail, 

Norman the nymph, a bug winged stick insect and a 

very large spider.  

Thank you to the PTA for funding this event. 

   









 Week commencing— Monday, 23rd June  
Please see website for Vegan/Dairy and gluten free options 

 

 School Diary Dates 



 

https://eequ.org/devonhaf
https://www.devon.gov.uk/children-families-education/child-family-support/family-support/haf-programme/information-for-parents/



